
 Roseville Community Schools will be bolstering their 
course offerings at Roseville Middle School and Eastland 
Middle School beginning in the fall of 2023, adding four new 
STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, Math) classes 
to their roster. These new courses, which will focus on science, 
technology, engineering, the arts, and math, will be Project 
STEAM, Introduction to Robotics, Remotely Operated Vehicles, 
and Media Applications.
 Project STEAM: An 
introductory course for sixth 
grade students. The class will 
investigate scientific concepts 
through project-related activities 
that students create, design, and 
build. The course promotes group 
learning and positive attitudes 
toward science and technology. 
 Introduction to Robotics: 
Offered to students in 7th and 
8th grade, the course is geared 
towards student development 
towards an understanding 
of design, prototyping, and 
team problem solving. Students 
will participate in a series of project builds to compete in 
challenges against rival teams. Students will utilize engineering 
kits, 3D printing, and coding during this introductory course. 
Students will develop skills in critical thinking, communicating, 
collaboration, and creativity.
 Remotely Operated Vehicles: This course, offered 
to 7th and 8th grade students, will focus on the engineering 
design process and collaboration in the production of remotely 
operated vehicles. Students will brainstorm, prototype, and 
communicate their processes to create their vehicles. This 
student-driven class will cultivate a culture of collaboration, 
communication, critical thinking, and creativity. 
  Media Applications: Offered to 7th and 8th grade 
students interested in media arts such as video announcements, 
student newspaper, and school yearbook. In this class, students 
will learn how to broadcast video announcements to the 
school, publish a student newspaper several times during the 
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school year, and contribute to the school’s yearbook. Students 
will learn the importance of meeting deadlines, working in 
groups, and being able to work independently. 
 Assistant Superintendent Dave Rice said that through 
the creation of the district’s strategic plan, staff began 
identifying areas throughout K-12 where STEAM offerings 
could be added. “The elementary schools and high school 

have progressed more in 
the past year than the 
middle schools, so we felt 
it was important not to 
have a gap for students 
who are interested in this 
area.” He said that while 
the middle schools already 
have coding classes, these 
are the first hands-on 
STEAM classes that will 
be offered. “Courses like 
these provide students 
the chance to discover an 
interest in engineering and 

math, and a head start in a 
growing number of opportunities that can be found in these 

areas at the high school level.”
 Roseville Middle School Assistant Principal Eric 
Gauthier said that these courses are designed to focus 
on critical thinking, communication skills, problem solving, 
perseverance, collaboration, digital literacy, and technology 
skills. “The courses were designed to align with current and 
future high school offerings and each of these courses will 
focus on the engineering design process and 21st century 
skills.” 

rosevillepride.org

Students from Green and Patton Elementary Schools working on STEAM invention kits.

http://rosevillepride.org
https://www.facebook.com/RosevilleCommunitySchools
https://www.youtube.com/RosevilleSchools
https://twitter.com/RosevilleSchool
https://www.instagram.com/rosevillecommunityschools/


One of the toughest things to hear is when 
a student loses their life. This spring, a 
Kaiser Elementary School student lost his 
battle to a genetic heart disease. Kaison 
was only six years old, and he loved his 
school. During these tough moments you 
can really see what type of community 
Roseville is. The family requested a 
memorial at Kaiser and called for people 

to drive big trucks and fancy cars. The Roseville community 
responded in a big way with so many vehicles driving around 
Kaiser in honor of Kaison.  This is the Roseville I know and I thank 
all who participated in this special way to honor Kaison’s life. 
 On a more positive note, the district was able to honor 
outstanding students, athletes, musicians, and more this past 
month. We have so many great kids in our schools. I personally 

MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT

Sincerely,  Mark Blaszkowski

want to congratulate William Scheinpflug, a senior at Roseville 
High School, for achieving the rank of Eagle Scout. As an Eagle 
Scout myself, I understand what it takes to reach this level.  
 In an effort to increase the awareness of gun violence, 
we encourage everyone to participate in the National Gun 
Violence Awareness Day by wearing orange on June 2. This day 
honors survivors of gun violence and helps to call for an end to 
gun violence in all of its forms. One of the best ways to help our 
students be safe is to secure firearms. This can prevent guns from 
being stolen or used by a child, hurting themselves or someone 
else. Your support is appreciated.

 Roseville Community Schools is proud to announce 
Denise Brun as the newest member of the Board of Education. 
Brun has been appointed to fill 
the position vacated by Trustee 
Michael Anderson, who left the 
school board for an out-of-state 
job after serving for five years. 
Brun will serve the remainder of the 
term that runs through December 
2024. 
 Brun and her husband have 
been Roseville residents for over 
20 years. They have two daughters: 
a freshman at Roseville High School 
and a 2022 RHS graduate. Brun 
has served the district in a variety 
of capacities over the years. She 
started at Kment Elementary, serving 
as a library assistant and helping 
to run the school’s student health 
club. She then served on the Kment 
PTO before moving on to Eastland 
Middle School, where she filled 
various officer roles for their PTO. At 
Roseville High School, she has been 
very active with the softball program, 
and currently serves as the secretary 
for the RHS Band Sponsors. She has 
also served on the district’s marketing 
committee and the Roseville Citizens 
Committee that focused on getting 
information out to the community about the 2018 RCS bond. 
Brun said that she has been approached various times over the 

ROSEVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS WELCOMES BRUN AS NEW BOARD MEMBER
years by staff and community members who encouraged her 
to consider serving on the board. “When the opportunity 

recently presented itself, my husband 
and daughters told me I needed to 
finally go for it. I look forward to 
helping the district ensure they continue 
to provide a quality, forward-thinking 
education for our kids, because that is 
certainly what they deserve.”
 In an email to staff, Anderson 
reflected on his tenure as a board 
member. “My time on the board 
has been a wonderful experience. I 
have learned a lot and had a lot of 
fun working with my fellow board 
members, staff, and administrators 
at Roseville Community Schools. I 
know the district will continue to be 
in good hands without me.” Roseville 
Community Schools Superintendent 
Mark Blaszkowski praised Anderson’s 
time on the board. “Michael was a 
great board member and while we 
are sad to see him go, we wish him 
the best of luck in his new career.” 
Blaszkowski added that the district 
could not have asked for a better 
replacement in Brun. “Mrs. Brun 
has extensive knowledge of our 

schools having children go through all 
levels of our district. She has always been very active in 
extracurricular and leadership positions in our schools, and 
we are very excited to have her on our team.”

Denise Brun is the newest Roseville Community Schools Board Trustee

ROSEVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 
CLASS OF 2023 TOP TEN STUDENTS

Neveah Duerksen

Austin Barnett has maintained a cumulative GPA of 4.214. While at RHS, Austin has been involved in the RHS LINK Crew 
freshmen transition to high school program as Treasurer, he has served as the Vice-President of the Roseville High School 
Chapter of the National Honor Society, Vice-President of the RHS Student Assembly, and a captain and letter winner 
on the varsity swim and cross country teams. Austin is also the recipient of the 2023 Wolverine Scholarship, the most 
prestigious scholarship Roseville High School awards, which is for graduating seniors interested in pursuing a degree in 
the engineering or manufacturing fields. Outside of school, Austin participates in service with his church, First Baptist of 
Rochester, assisting pre-school aged children. He will be attending Grace College in the fall of 2023 to pursue a degree 
in mechanical engineering. 

AUSTIN BARNETT (CO-VALEDICTORIAN)

LaKiya Reese has maintained a cumulative GPA of 4.214. While at RHS, LaKiya has been involved in the RHS LINK 
Crew, the RHS Symphonic Choir, and RHS Drama Society musical productions. She is a member of the RHS Chapter of 
the National Honor Society. LaKiya has been named as a recipient of the College Board’s National African American 
Recognition Award for her performance on the PSAT, SAT, and in advanced placement classes. She is also a recipient of the 
2023 McDonald’s Black History Makers of Today Scholarship, a scholarship program that recognized just 12 outstanding 
seniors from across Southeast Michigan. Outside of school, LaKiya participates in service through National Honor Society, 
works in the Roseville Community Schools latchkey program during the school year, and the RHS Teacher Cadet Program 
in the elementary extended learning program. She will be attending Macomb Community College before moving on to a 
university where she hopes to obtain a bachelor’s degree in Spanish and Arabic to serve as a translator. 

Paige Tomala has maintained a cumulative GPA of 4.172. While at RHS, Paige has been involved in National Honor 
Society, Student Assembly, and Dazzle Show Choir. She has also held positions in Symphonic Choir where she has served 
as Treasurer, Public Relations Coordinator, Vice President and Student Director, the Tabletop Gaming Club, where she has 
served as Secretary, and Drama Society, where she has served as Secretary and Public Relations Coordinator. She has 
also held a role in three RHS Drama Society productions. Paige has been named the Roseville-Eastpointe Chamber of 
Commerce Student of the Year, has received an Honorable Mention on the Macomb County Class of 2023 All-Academic 
Team, and has been a recipient of the College Board’s Advanced Placement Scholar Award for her performance in AP 
classes. Outside of school, Paige participates in dance, which she has been doing for many years at a competitive level. In 
the fall, she will be attending college to pursue a Bachelor of Fine Arts Degree in Theatre and/or Musical Theatre.

LAKIYA REESE (CO-VALEDICTORIAN)

PAIGE TOMALA (SALUTATORIAN)

Julia Fetty Sydney Masterson Katelynn Miller

Jessica Olinger Eduard Telychkan Drewann Widen

Brun was sworn in during the Board of Education meeting on April 17



 Roseville Middle School is proud 
to recognize Karen DeMers as the 2022-
2023 RCS Elementary Outstanding 
Teacher of the Year. 
 Mrs. DeMers has a unique 
blend of quirky personality, classroom 
presence, and attention to detail 
that keeps her students engaged and 
participating. She is tech savvy and 
uses multiple media and traditional 
resources to keep her lessons interesting 
and current for her students. She reads 
with character voices and enthusiasm 
which quickly spreads to her students. 
They see how exciting the written word 
can be and they want in on the fun! 
 Mrs. DeMers collaborates with 
her partner teachers to help students 
succeed both academically and socially. 
She is admired for the way she builds 
quality relationships with students, 
providing time for them to talk about 
themselves, finding out about their lives 
and what matters to them, and using 
what she learns to meet the personal 
needs of each student in her classroom 
community. 
 Mrs. DeMers is a respected 
leader at Steenland Elementary who 
volunteers on various committees 
and holds a position as a part-time 
Instructional Coach to be a voice in 
decision making that affects students. She 
attends workshops and learning series 
about best practices and new materials, 
which support instruction, while keeping 
up with current trends in teaching to be 
able to make informed decisions about 
the profession in general.
 Congratulations, Mrs. DeMers, 
on being selected as the 2022-
2023 Roseville Community Schools 
Outstanding Elementary Teacher of the 
Year! 

 Eastland Middle School is 
proud to recognize Evan Leuenberger 
as the 2022-2023 RCS Middle School 
Outstanding Teacher of the Year. 
 Mr. Leuenberger is an 
enthusiastic and dedicated teacher who 
provides each and every student with the 
support and encouragement they need 
to produce work of a high standard.  
He believes every child can succeed 
and motivates them by example. Mr. 
Leuenberger displays many qualities 
of an outstanding teacher. A colleague 
said it best, “He is an outstanding 
teacher because he engages and excites 
his students. Students love coming to his 
class every day because he makes his 
lessons relevant to his students. He can 
make a difficult concept easy for a sixth 
grader to understand.”
 Mr. Leuenberger is a building 
representative for the teachers’ union 
and a member of the teacher leadership 
group at Eastland Middle School. He is 
a vital member of the district curriculum 
team, dedicating many hours during the 
summer, as well as after hours, during 
the school year. 
 In addition to his commitment 
to the district, he assists students with 
after-school tutoring and classroom 
catchup and is the sponsor for the EMS 
Video Game Club, which meets twice 
a month after school. Mr. Leuenberger 
is committed to improving his teaching 
and growing in his craft, as evidenced 
by successfully earning a master’s 
degree to become even better at what 
he does.   
              Congratulations, Mr. Leuenberger,
on being selected as the 2022-
2023 Roseville Community Schools 
Outstanding Middle School Teacher of 
the Year! 

 Roseville High School is proud 
to recognize Dan Chesher as the 2022-
2023 RCS High School Outstanding 
Teacher of the Year.
 As the band director at Roseville 
High School, Mr. Chesher is not just one 
of our most visible staff members in the 
community, he is continually developing 
a classroom and community partnership. 
He helps lead the charge in building a 
positive school environment. His bands 
help create school spirit, involving them 
in many school activities that support 
a positive school culture. He takes an 
active role as a leader in the building to 
help build a culture that recognizes and 
celebrates student success. 
 As a teacher of a unique, 
performance-based class, Mr. Chesher’s 
ability to work with all levels of 
musicians is evident in his classroom. 
He ensures that all students in his class 
succeed by creating a classroom culture 
where students take ownership of their 
learning. Students in his bands are 
motivated, confident, and proud of their 
growth and accomplishments, due to 
instruction that is engaging, motivating, 
and exciting. 
 Mr. Chesher can often be found 
spending time outside the school day 
working with small groups of musicians, 
planning, and preparing for festivals, 
concerts, camps, and multi-day out 
of state trips. He consistently leads 
his bands to receive high honors at 
competitions and festivals. Few teachers 
have their students on regular display to 
the public throughout a school year.
 Congratulations, Mr. Chesher 
on being selected as the 2022-
2023 Roseville Community Schools 
Outstanding High School Teacher of the 
Year.

2022-2023 OUTSTANDING TEACHERS EXEMPLIFY EXCELLENCE 

Karen DeMers Evan Leuenberger Dan Chesher
HIGH SCHOOL TEACHER OF THE YEAR

MIDDLE SCHOOL TEACHER OF THE YEAR
ELEMENTARY TEACHER OF THE YEAR

Do you know of a former Roseville student who’s doing great things? Let us know!  
productions@roseville.k12.mi.us

League Baseball’s top players. “I knew the guys I’d share the 
field with that night were the best of the best. I had to look 
around and absorb the moment and certainly enjoyed every 
bit of it. I learned a lot and am just so thankful that I was given 
the opportunity to get in the game night and pitch for Team 

USA!” In the off-season, Evan still works with the 
summer ball organization he played for in high 
school, passing along his knowledge to the next 
generation of ball players. “It is a task that I don’t 
take lightly because they are trusting me to help 
them reach the next level. I want to help them 
as much as I can so they might get a chance to 
experience some of the things I’ve experienced.” 
Evan praises his “great family” as well. “Both of 
my parents work/worked for Roseville schools 
and my sister went to school with me as well. I 
also have a wonderful girlfriend named Emily 
who has been such an addition to this journey of 

life I am in.” In his spare time, he enjoys golfing and holding 
bible studies with his teammates. Evan added that he is grateful 
to grow up in Roseville, saying his experiences helped to mold 
him into who he is today. “I got to live out the slogan we had in 
high school on the PA announcements, ‘make it a great day or 
not, the choice is yours’ and that still rings true.”

Playing in the Roseville Rec league as a kid, Evan Gates 
dreamt of playing baseball for the big leagues. Now, he is 
living out that dream in the San Francisco Giants organization. 
Evan attended Dort Elementary, Roseville Middle School and 
Roseville High School. While at RHS, he lit up the scoreboard 
as the quarterback for the football team, and 
also starred on the baseball diamond as a 
pitcher. Off the field, he was a member of the 
National Honor Society and served as Student 
Government Class President. He noted Mrs. 
Baker, Mrs. Jordan, Mr. Flaherty, and Mr. 
Kaleto as some of his favorite teachers at 
RCS. After graduating from RHS in 2016, Evan 
attended Mott Community College where he 
pitched for two seasons. “After putting together 
a good sophomore year, I went down to North 
Carolina A&T where I ended up playing for 
three years.” He spent his summers playing 
for the Traverse City Pit Spitters, winning back-to-back 
championships. In the middle of his third season with the 
team, he got an offer from the San Francisco Giants. “I’m 
now in my second full year with them and have made my 
way up to AA.” In March of this year, Evan pitched in the 
World Baseball Classic exhibition, featuring many of Major 

C O R N E RA L U M N I   A L U M N I   

E V A N   G A T E S

In mid-February, the district released the video RMS: Be the Reason highlighting Roseville Middle School staff members 
presenting hand-written notes to students who inspire them to come to school each day.  The video quickly gained 
local and national attention.  WDIV Channel 4 and Paula Tutman interviewed staff and students for their February 

16 broadcast.  The story went national when NBC Nightly News interviewed staff and students for a segment on their 
Sunday, March 6 show. NBC’s Today Show aired the story on March 26 as well. Be The Reason was also highlighted in 

several local and national articles, as well as being featured on New Country 93.1’s Goose & Renee morning show.

mailto:productions%40roseville.k12.mi.us%20?subject=


A LOOK INSIDE OUR SCHOOLS...

Gifted & Talented Program students working on units of measurement in February

Dort Elementary’s Green Team getting their garden ready for planting in late March 

The Farm Science Lab visited Kment in early February 
RHS Freshman Jay’Den Williams placed 2nd at the state wrestling tournament in March

Kaiser students had fun trying to dunk Mrs. Grider on a warm April day
RHS swimmers ready to dive in during a swim meet in February

The Lady Panthers played a game at Little Caesars Arena in early February

Steenland students learning about the life cycle with live mealworms

The Roseville Middle School pep rally got a little messy in late March 

Mrs. Lucas-Taylor won a $10,000 MEEMIC Grant for Green Elementary

Fountain Elementary students visited the Science Center in early February

Patton students enjoy a Wacky Science assembly in early February



In February, Green Elementary celebrated fifth 

graders who became published authors. Ms. 

Durst-Wahl, Ms. Smith and Mr. Kawiecki worked 

with students who submitted their writings and 

illustrations. Dr. Crittenden gathered their works 

and submitted it all to the publishers to create 

books that will last a lifetime at Green Elementary.

Congratulations to the REST Robotics team who 
participated in the FIRST Detroit District event in 
mid-March. The team finished in 9th place out 
of 40 teams. Thank you to the REST sponsors 
Suburban Bolt & Supply, Brose North America, 
the RHS Booster Club, and the Argosy Foundation.

 

On March 13, nineteen Roseville High School seniors took part in the 2023 Student School Board at the Administration Building. The students shadowed board members and administrators, ran the Monday evening board meeting, and honored a teacher or staff member who has made a difference in their lives. The future is bright with these young leaders.

The annual RCS Scholarship Foundation Winter 

Gala was held on Saturday, February 25 at 

the Vintage House. Between tickets, basket 

raffle sales, sponsorships, and donations, the 

Foundation raised over $22,000 for the 2023 

Roseville High School graduates. Thanks to all 

who helped make the event a huge success. 

Congratulations to the RHS Symphonic Choir for receiving a “1” rating at the district level choral festival, with all four judges giving the group a nearly perfect score. Additionally, the All-City Choir concert made its return on March 9, featuring performances by the fifth grade all-city, middle school, and high school choirs.

34 Eastland Middle School students took a field 

trip to Chicago in early April. Students and 

chaperones toured the windy city for several 

days, including visits to Millennium Park, Museum 

of Science and Industry, Shedd Aquarium, Field 

Museum, a tour of Soldier Field, and much more. 

RHS DRAMA SOCIETY PRESENTS

The past several months have been jam-packed with fun opportunities for Roseville band students! On March 14, members of the RHS Jazz Band and 
Jazz Ensemble had the privilege of being the opening act for the Scott Gwinnell Jazz Orchestra at Aretha’s Jazz Cafe in the historic Music Hall in downtown 

Detroit. A few days later, RHS band members took a trip to Nashville where students and chaperones visited the Lost River Cave Tour in Kentucky, had 
dinner at the Santa Fe Cattle Company, and took a guided walking tour of downtown Nashville. They also visited the Nashville Zoo, the Musicians Hall of 

Fame, Madame Tussaud’s Wax Museum, and caught a live show at The Grand Ole Opry. The district’s annual Band-O-Rama concert was held on March 30, 
featuring performances from the elementary combined band, the Roseville Middle School and Eastland Middle School bands, as well as the Jazz Ensemble, 

Jazz Band, and Symphonic Bands from Roseville High School. In April, several RCS middle school and high school students were selected for the MSBOA 
District 16 Honors Bands. 7th Grade Honors Band: Aniyah Bulley and Chloe Cogghe. 8th Grade Honors Band: Franklin Zinni, Peyton Redford, Lyla Davis and 

Traegen Green. High School Jazz All Stars: Daniel Duhaylonsod, Katelynn Miller, and Jessica Olinger. Students were nominated by their band teacher, and 
then selected by a committee of music educators from MSBOA that reviewed nominations from over 40 schools in the area. The Honors Bands students 

performed at the county concert on April 18.

The Addams Family

BANDS ON THE RUN



MARCH IS READING MONTH

May 25: RHS Senior Prom

May 29: No School

June 6: RHS Graduation

June 13-15: Half Days (End of Year)

July 10: Summer Programs Start

September 16: RCSSF Golf Outing

UPCOMING DATES

SUMMER EXTENDED LEARNING PROGRAMS
ELEMENTARY EXTENDED YEAR

For current K-5 students
Location: Kment Elementary
Times: 8:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

July 10- August 10

FIRST FUNDAMENTALS
For Students Going into 1st Grade in the Fall

Location: Huron Park Elementary
Times: 8:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

KINDER CONNECT/FIRST FUNDAMENTALS
For RCS students registered for kindergarten 

or first grade in the fall
Location: Patton Elementary     Times: 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

July 10- August 3

ALL PROGRAMS:
MONDAY - THURSDAY EACH WEEK

BREAKFAST & LUNCH PROVIDED DAILY

* BUSING AVAILABLE FOR ALL KINDER CONNECT & FIRST FUNDAMENTAL STUDENTS WHO RESIDE IN ROSEVILLE *
* BUSING AVAILABLE FOR ELEMENTARY EXTENDED YEAR STUDENTS WHO RESIDE IN ROSEVILLE & LIVE OVER ONE MILE FROM SCHOOL *

* BUSING AVAILABLE FOR MIDDLE SCHOOL CAMPS FOR RCS STUDENTS WHO LIVE OVER 1.5 MILES FROM SCHOOL *

REGISTER AT
ROSEVILLEPRIDE.ORG

MORE INFORMATION
(586) 445-5508

MIDDLE SCHOOL READERS & WRITERS CAMP
For current RCS students going into grades 6-8 in the fall

Location: RMS      
Times: 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

July 10- August 10

MARCH IS READING MONTH

Kaiser held their March is Reading month 

kickoff assembly with a theme of “Under 

The Sea!” Mrs. Grider dressed up like the 

character Maui from the movie Moana. 

Kaiser had several guest readers including 

author and 1990 RHS graduate Greg 

Ruvolo (pictured), Roseville Public library 

reps, Roseville police officers, board 

members and administrators, RHS band 

students, and Kaiser family members. 

During the month, students logged 20,000 

reading minutes as a school.  

KAISER ELEMENTARY
GREEN ELEMENTARYGreen Elementary students kicked off 

their “For the LOVE of Reading” March is 
Reading month theme with an assembly by 
retired RCS teacher, Mr. Gene Picor, who 
introduced students to historic games, 

songs, and stories about Michigan history. 
Many guest readers visited to share their 
favorite books with classes. Green also 
held a reading night for families where 
parents and students were invited to 

listen to stories read by staff members and enjoy a snack. 

Dort started off the month with a March is 

Reading Month Assembly and introduced 

the book Charlotte’s Web. All students 

and staff members were given their own 

book. Students that completed the monthly 

reading activities were treated to a snack 

and a drink during the playing of the movie.

The RHS football team read to fifth graders 

and played some football with them at 

recess. At the wrap-up assembly, three 

students won raffle baskets that included 

items such as books, candy, and toys.

DORT ELEMENTARY

An exciting reading month kicked off at 

Patton with an assembly announcing the 

theme “Reading is an Adventure!” Student 

goals were to log their monthly reading 

minutes and complete various reading 

activities, including a bookmark contest and 

posting a picture reading in an adventurous 

place. Student incentives included the top 

classroom receiving a glow party. Guest 

readers included Superintendent Mark 

Blaszkowski, Roseville police officers, guest 

parent readers, and family members of staff.

PATTON ELEMENTARY

KMENT ELEMENTARYKment kicked off March is Reading Month with an assembly and the theme “There are Readers Among Us!” Students read Mac B. Kid Spy, Mac Undercover as part of the month-long celebration. The Roseville Public Library visited each class to discuss all the exciting programs they offer. Several guest readers stopped by to read to students, including author Jodi McKay, Superintendent Mark Blaszkowski, and RCS school board members Gina Aiuto and Theresa Genest. 

FOUNTAIN ELEMENTARY

Fountain started off the month with their 

March is Reading Month assembly, introducing 

the theme “Get in the Game and Read.” Every 

classroom chose a board game and decorated 

their door corresponding to the game. Fountain 

had several guest readers including State 

Representative Kim Edwards (pictured), County 

Commissioner Harold Haugh, representatives 

from the Roseville Public Library and the 

Roseville Police Department, as well as RCS 

board members and administrators.

STEENLAND ELEMENTARYThe RHS Varsity Cheer team and Petey the Panther 
helped Steenland kick off their sports-themed March 

is Reading Month assembly. Local authors Scott 
Bozek and Kelly DiPucchio (pictured) presented their 
unique style of writing and books to students, while 

encouraging them to keep reading and writing for fun. 
The school participated in a “Reading Madness” book 
bracket,and multiple guests came to read, including 

Board President Theresa Genest, Superintendent Mark 
Blaszkowski, Assistant Superintendent Pete Hedemark, 
Kaiser Principal Mrs. Grider, officers from the Roseville 

PD, representatives from the Roseville Library, multiple parents, and students from RHS.

http://ROSEVILLEPRIDE.ORG
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Green Elementary ....................................................445-5780
  Donna Ambrose, Principal
Kaiser Elementary ...................................................445-5785
  Kelly Grider, Principal
Kment Elementary ...................................................445-5756
  Donovan Stec, Principal
Patton Elementary ...................................................445-5795
  Jeanne Williams, Principal
Roseville Middle School  .......................................445-5600
  Chris LaFeve, Principal
  Brenda Baker, Assistant Principal
  Eric Gauthier, Assistant Principal
Roseville High School .............................................445-5540
  Jason Bettin, Principal
  Katherine Reith, Assistant Principal
  Kirk Duncan, Assistant Principal
  Keith Marzec, Athletic Director/Assistant Principal
Steenland Elementary ............................................445-5745
  Charles Felker, Principal

Early Childhood Programs....................................445-5724
School Aged Child Care .........................................445-5724     

rosevillepride.org

http://rosevillepride.org
https://www.facebook.com/RosevilleCommunitySchools
https://www.youtube.com/RosevilleSchools
https://twitter.com/RosevilleSchool
https://www.instagram.com/rosevillecommunityschools/

